
THE COMMUNITY POLICE OFFICER 

 
 

Police Officer Oliver Roy (mat.1264) 

has been active in the community since 

2004 and was assigned to Galt in 2019. 

His main tasks consist in helping 

students deal with problematic issues 

(ex: aggression, harassment, bullying, 

etc.) at school or at home and answering 

any questions they might have regarding 

the law such as obligations, road safety, 

legal procedures 

 

For an appointment, please see your 

principal, the Student Services secretary 

or Officer Roy in O-301. 

 

 
 

 

Contact information 

Phone: 819.563-0770 ext. 22079          Email: > olivier.roy@ville.sherbrooke.qc.ca 
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